
PUBLIC NOTICE
FOR DEERWOOD

TOWNSHIP

Due to the Columbus Day holiday on
October 10, 2016, the meeting date and time

of the October monthly meeting of the
Deerwood Township Supervisors is

scheduled for October 12, 2016. This is
standard Township policy when a monthly
Township Supervisor's meeting date falls on

a holiday.

Carol Pundt, Clerk
Deerwood Township

10/5/16


